Heatherbrook Homeowners Association
PO Box 935
Paoli, PA 19301

heatherbrookhomes@gmail.com

April 14, 2016

RE: TRASH

Dear Homeowners,

In accordance with 7.06 of the Declaration, please be reminded that when putting your trash out on the
curb it must be in a can or receptacle rather than simply in a trash bag. Trash bags and loose items on
the curb they are susceptible to blowing about the community and/or being ravaged through by rodents
and animals. Keeping your trash in a receptacle with a lid is the easiest way to keep our community
clean. The board is faced with hiring our landscapers to clean up trash that is blowing about the
community. This is an added cost to our budget that is not planned for. Also please be sure all trash
receptacles are brought indoors as soon as possible after collection and not stored outside throughout
the week.

Thank You,

Heatherbrook Homeowners Association



